
Campbell HS 

Fall 2022- Scheduling FAQ 

When will schedules be released? Schedules will be available in ParentVue and StudentVue 
on July 28. 

*Note- If your students’ schedule is incomplete, the scheduling team will be working through 
the weekend. Our first priority is to ensure each student has a full schedule. 

What should I do if I would like a different placement for my student? Unfortunately, we 

are not able to change electives unless the student does not meet the pre-requisite for that 

elective. We do our best to honor students’ choices; however, that may not always happen if the 

number of requests is greater than the number of seats available. If you have a Core Class 

Schedule request, please scan the QR Code or us the Link below. 

*Note-Teachers will be reviewing transcripts to ensure that students are placed in the correct 

courses. NO request should be made by email, only submitted on the form using QR Code 

OR the Link. The form will close on Friday August 5th.  

       https://forms.office.com/r/HCGG1E6KQP      

How long is the schedule change window? All schedule changes must occur within the first 
10 days of school. 

Who comprises the scheduling team? 

Ms. Valencia Andrews (Scheduling AP) Sophomores & Juniors 
Counselors Seniors, ESOL & Off Track 

 
Mr. Cole (A-Dan) 
Mrs. Burke- Collins (Dar-Ga) 
Dr. Amand (Ge- Man) 
Mrs. Wright (Mar-Rom) 
Mrs. Jackson (Roo-Z) 
Mr. Radecki (AVID, ESOL, STEM) 
Mrs. Loftin (New Enrollees & Dual 
Enrollment) 
 

Ms. Jessica Tibbetts Freshmen 
Dr. Lisa Eaton Special Education 
Ms. Lisha Wood Magnet/IB 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/HCGG1E6KQP

